BROWN CLEE MEDICAL PRACTICE
PATIENT PARTICIPATION GROUP MEETING – Tuesday 29th October 2024
MAIN POINTS FROM THE MEETING

· A new female GP will be joining the Practice during November and working 4 sessions a week.   This should help to alleviate the pressure on GP appointments which has been evident in the last few months.  
· If you have not already set up the NHS App on your phone device, this is highly recommended as it makes it easy for you to order your repeat prescriptions and see your medical records, and it also saves time for Practice staff.    If you would like help to do this the PPG is offering support – contact us browncleeppg@gmail.com 
· If you already use the NHS App to order your prescriptions, please do not write anything in the comments box unless it is essential that a Doctor reads it.  Please do not write ‘thank you’ in the box.  
· Local Pharmacies may be able to help if you fall ill at a weekend and need immediate medication.  To access help phone 111 initially.  
· A PPG member spoke at the meeting of his idea to create a tranquil and inviting space in the grounds of the Ditton Priors Surgery, where patients can choose to spend time in contemplation, or with friends.   This idea was warmly received by the audience, and everyone looks forward to seeing a plan of the concept and learning more about how it is to be implemented at the next meeting of the PPG  - 7th January 2025. 
· The Group working towards purchasing the Surgery buildings have now formed a Community Benefit Society and will shortly be distributing a leaflet about how you can join the Society and keep up to date with what his happening.  Becoming a Member will enable you to express your support for the project and will also entitle you to become a shareholder if you wish to at a later date.  
· The PPG can be contacted at any time between meetings via email browncleeppg@gmail.com, and wishes all patients a happy and healthy Christmas and New Year.

MEETINGS FOR 2025    7th January. 1st April, 1st July and 7th October.
